
Hey, [ Client Name ] 

This week, WordPress is due to launch an update to version 5.9, which brings some significant 
changes to the core of WordPress.  

Over the past few weeks, many plugin authors have been making updates to ensure 
compatibility with WordPress 5.9, but there are always a few that don’t end up getting their 
updates done until after the release (and some who might not need to update at all). 

If you login to your website in the next week or two and see any update notifications, I’d 
like to ask that you do not take it upon yourself to make any of these updates. 

Due to the nature of the changes included with the 5.9 release, it’s critical that we do all your 
updates in a controlled environment so we can avoid any complications or downtime for your 
website. 

My team and I have already put together plans on how we’ll be handling this release to ensure 
everything goes smoothly, including doing some preliminary testing we’ve already conducted 
ahead of the release. 

We’re confident that the systems we have in place will ensure a smooth transition, but if you 
have any questions or if there is anything we can do to help, just let us know! 

We’re here for you! 

 

All the best, 

[ Your Name ] 

 


